
 
 

Robertswood Nursery News  
04.12.20  

          
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
This week we have been learning all about sharing and how important it is to make sure that we 
are sharing all the toys in nursery.  The children also enjoyed listening to the story ‘Eleanor Won’t 
Share’ and after the story the children spoke about Eleanor not being kind because she didn’t like 
to share anything. 
 
The children have continued to be very busy completing all their lovely Christmas decorations and 
their Christmas cards and they have all enjoyed using lots of glue and glitter and different colour 
paints and they are all looking forward to bringing them home.  
 
We have been doing lots of different counting activities and we are very impressed with all the 
children’s counting and number recognition skills. Great work nursery! 
 
During our little group times we have been going over all the phonic sounds and the actions that 
we have learnt so far and we are all so pleased and proud of how many the children know. 
Amazing Children! 
 
Next week:  
 
Our sound of the week will be ‘n’  
Our number of the week will be ‘10’  
Our colours of the week will be all the different colours for Christmas      
We will be reading lots of different Christmas stories 

 
Reminder  
 
Next Wednesday 9th December your child might like to wear a Christmas jumper for “Wear a 
Christmas Jumper” day. If your child stays for lunch that day you might like to give them a 
Christmas biscuit or cake in their lunch box. 
 
 
 
On Friday the 11th December the children will have the opportunity to go to the Secret Santa Shop 
to purchase a gift for someone special at Christmas. Payment for these gifts can be done via 
Parent Pay. 
 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


